

## **SAN DIEGO COUNTY COUNCIL**

P.O. Box 3275
San Diego, California 92163-1275
Telephone: 619 291 8985
Fax: 619 291 8988
E-mail: CampFireSD@aol.com
www.angelfire.com/ca2/CampFire/

RECEIVED
FEB 2 8 2005

William Greenspan, SPPA
The Greenspan Company
400 Oyster Point Blvd. Suite 519
S. San Francisco, CA 94080-1921

February 22, 2005

## Dear Bill:

Enclosed is our check for the final payment on our insurance claim project. And also our sincere thanks for all of the work you and your staff have put in to bring about the insurance settlement on our camp loss.

We are very pleased, and happy, with the results. Chris did an outstanding job on the Loss of Income claim. Please convey our thanks to him and what a pleasure it was to work with him on this project.

As you know, we had our problems initially with the contents portion of the claim, but once you became involved Bill, it worked very well. Thanks for stepping in and providing your attention to the project.

And thanks also to all of your staff who participated and helped our claim along. It has been a pleasure doing business with you. I hope all of your endeavors are as successful!

Pat R. Johnson, President Ron Ford, Vice President Mark O'Donnell, Vice President Karen Garcia, Vice President —

Janice Powers, Secretary Peggy Swearingen, Treasurer

Directors:

Janet Carrol Jerri Patten

Carolyne Hultgren Carol Johnson

Martha Thum Youth Directors:

Brooke Plowman Jonathan Raney

Karen Koeder, Executive Director

Sincerely,

Karen Koeder Executive Director